
 
 
 
 

Multistate Tax Commission 
 

Resolution No. 2005K 
 

Appreciation of William N. Rice, Washington Department of Revenue 
 
 
Whereas, the State of Washington is a Compact Member of the Multistate Tax 
Commission; and 
 
Whereas, William N. Rice began his tenure as Director of the Washington Department 
of Revenue in February, 2004; and 
 
Whereas, in addition to his officer’s role in the Multistate Tax Commission, Will was 
always active in Commission activities, and often volunteered to assist in numerous 
Commission projects, such as his role as Co-Chair of the Multistate Tax Commission’s-
Federation of Tax Administrators Information Sharing Task Force; and 
 
Whereas, Will played a leadership role in the Northwestern States Sales Tax Project, the 
precursor to the Streamlined Sales Tax Project; and 
 
Whereas, Will left the Washington Department of Revenue in April, 2005 to pursue 
opportunities in the private sector; and 
 
Whereas, Will is a person of warmth, sincerity and humor; and 
 
Whereas, the Commission has greatly benefited from Will’s talent, experience and 
dedication; now, therefore, be it  
 
RESOLVED, that the Multistate Tax Commission expresses its deep gratitude to 
William N. Rice for his unflagging energy and commitment to the goals of the Multistate 
Tax Commission; and be it finally 
 
RESOLVED, that the Multistate Tax Commission wishes Will all the best in his new 
endeavors. 
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Adopted this 29th day of July 2005 by the Multistate Tax Commission. 

 
 
 
 
             
       Joe Huddleston 
       Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 


